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  Friday 19th July 2019 

Dear parent/ carer, 
  

OUR FRIENDS AT KIDIDIMA 
  

You will remember that earlier this year we welcomed Miss Ainsworth from our sister school, 

The Valley, who told us all about a fund-raising project for a school in Kididima, Kenya. 
   

We then decided to raise money as a school, and through the generosity of parents, 

children and staff, we were honoured to be able to pay for two children to receive a year’s 

education. 
  

Being able to help others is such a big part of our school motto, and we were overwhelmed 

to receive a letter from the two children whose lives have been transformed by the 

generosity of the St. Werburgh’s family.  
  

Morris 

Morris is a five year old little boy with ‘a cheeky smile and is full of fun!’ Morris lives in the 

village near to the school and walks each day. He lives with his mum and his grandmother 

who are very poor and cannot afford to pay the fee. His headteacher also tells us: “Morris is 

very hard working, always leading the class, a good boy, active and playful.” 
  

Swabrina 

Swabrina is eight and her family have no source of income and so they struggle to eat food 

regularly. She walks a mile and a half to school every day. Much of her food comes from the 

porridge she receives at school, so by funding her schooling, we are also helping her to be 

able to eat. Her headteacher says: “She is responsible, friendly, humble and respectful.” 
   

Morris and Swabrina have both written beautiful letters (using lovely handwriting!) which we 

have shared with the children and we are humbled to see that they are both so happy to 

receive our gift and they both send us the blessings of God. 
   

We will, of course, keep you updated with any news from our new school-mates in Kenya 

and know that you will join us in sending love and prayers to them. 
  

On behalf of the entire school and TMPF family, we thank you for making such a difference 

in a child’s life in another continent. The children are showing such citizenship, such care, 

such thoughtfulness and are truly reflecting all aspects of their school motto:  
  

Love to learn, love God, love one another. 
  

 

The St. Werburgh’s team 


